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SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART

WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Ella P
  Dougie

   Amber
    Jack-John L

      Joseph
       Poppy

        HeY
          Isaac T

            Melody

Time has flown by, and it's remarkable to think how much progress our pupils have 
made since the start of the term. With the end of term approaching, I'd like to 
remind you that school will close on Thursday, March 28th, for the spring break, 

and we'll be looking forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday, April 15th, rested 
and rejuvenated.
I was delighted to see so many of you at our parents' evening this past Thursday. Your 
presence and engagement enhance our school community; it was wonderful to have the 
opportunity to discuss your child's progress together.
This week, our Year 5 and 6 pupils participated in emergency first aid training here in school. 
This invaluable skillset will not only benefit them in various situations but also instill a sense of 
confidence and responsibility.  Thank you to Mrs Chesters for organising this wonderful event.
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37 minutes of learning were lost due to lateness this week.  
Please ensure your child is in school on time.

NON-UNIFORM
Come dressed in non-uniform 
on Monday and bring in an 
Easter egg for our fabulous 
Easter bingo.

FIRST AID
As Mrs Hughes mentioned above, 
Years 4, 5 and 6 had an afternoon to 
remember on Monday when they 
completed a First 
Aid training course 
courtesy of Cookson 
First Aid. They learnt 
how to safely check if 
a casualty is breathing, 
how to perform CPR 
and put someone in the 
recovery position and 
how to locate and use a 
defribillator.



WHATWHAT
AA

WEEK!WEEK!


